ANNUAL PARISH MEETING MINUTES

HELD: 22ND APRIL 2016 AT 7:00PM

VENUE: ALL SAINTS, BOUGHTON

Present:

Boughton Parish Council Chairman Cllr Tom E Roberts

The Vice Chairman

Cllr Peter J Agate

Councillors

Cllr Andy S Beeston

Cllr David Cooper

Cllr Mark Pogmore

Parish Clerk

Carole Edwards

Parishioners

4

1. Introduction and welcome

There were no declarations of interest.

2. Apologies

Cllr Ian Davis (work commitments) and Cllr Jason Stacey (family commitments).

3. Invitation to the public to raise any matters of interest

Q: Could the baby ducks signs be reinstated as they were very effective?

A: Cllr Agate said he was responsible for the signs and agreed to put them up again this year.

Q: There are lots of issues with speeding in the village. Parishioner Mr Curtis has a proposal which he would like to discuss with Boughton Parish Council.

A. The Chairman and possibly other Councillors will meet with Mr Curtis to discuss his proposal.

Q: With reference to the RAF Marham development works, RAF Marham stated that no heavy lorries would go through local villages. However, heavy lorries have been seen going through Boughton. The Chairman, Cllr Roberts will speak to RAF Marham and he also agreed to investigate whether there was a direct contact email or telephone number which would enable the public to contact RAF Marham direct.

Q: Did Boughton Parish Council get all of the relevant permissions to cut down the tree on the green near the junction with Church Lane? The green is in a conservation area.

A: Yes all of the relevant permissions were sought and obtained.

4. Close

The Chairman thanked everyone for attending and closed the meeting at 7.12pm.